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The mission of the Hanover Schools is to guide every student to thrive in a global society. 
 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER  
 
DISCUSSION 

• Review minutes—action required 

• Discuss adding a standing membership for chair/ co-chair of the Hanover SEPAC  

• Report from Mrs. Scanlan and Ms. Woodward on reaching out to other people to 

join (discussion) 

• Vote new members to the committee—action required 

• Membership requirements (discussion) 

• Survey planning—report from Mr. McNamara, Mrs. Scanlan, and Mrs. Merrick 

• Recess— (discussion and see American Academy of Pediatrics document) 

• Goal setting 

• Setting Future Meeting Dates—Action required 

ADJOURNMENT 


